
THE DUNBAR 
SCHOOL FAMILY 

RESOURCE CENTER
Has diapers available for families in need

(slots are limited)

If you are a Bridgeport Resident please contact the
Dunbar School Family Resource Center at (203) 275-3648 

Families must be registered and active members. Visit the following 
link and\or scan the QR Code below for online form 
https://form.jotform.com/201918155630048

For more information, please contact:
Regina Vermont,  Site Coordinator 
at (203) 275-3648 or rvermont@bridgeportedu.net

Adult sizes also available


